Dear Parents:

It has been shown that helping children increase their ability to use both sides of their body, balance, catch a ball, run, skip, etc. is a great way to increase their success in academic areas. Using motor skills develops the ability of both sides of our brains to work together and improves our visual skills. We need these skills in order to learn to identify letters, write and copy words with ease, learn to read.

Children develop at different rates. In order to help all our students increase their motor skills, we are offering a program that gives students more motor opportunities.

We need some dedicated and fun-loving parents (or grandparents) to volunteer to be trained as Motor Parents. Training will be provided by our district occupational therapists. Trained Motor parents will work with a group of 2-3 students at a time and a complete class will rotate through six rotations in approximately 45 minutes. We would like the classes to participate on Wednesday mornings. So, if you have 45 minutes a week to donate to our school and enjoy working with small groups of children, become a Motor Prent. This is a great opportunity!

Please return the bottom portion of this slip to the classroom teacher by Friday, October 4, 2019. At this time we are projecting our training class will be Wednesday, October 9, 2019, at 10:30 am - 11:15 am.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact your child's teacher or Cathy Galdes, M.Ed., OTR/L. 313.827-7017

Thank you,										
Dr. Josh Tynan	Mrs. Golec	Mrs. Casados	Mrs. Gaul	Ms. Karen Slack	Mrs. Galdes					
Return to Teacher										
YES I am interested in being a Motor Parent										
Parent Name		Phone Number	Phone Number							
Child's Teacher_										
Comments										

١٦ أيلول ٢٠١٩

أولياء الأمور الكرام،

لقد ثبت أن مساعدة الأطفال على زيادة قدرتهم على استخدام كلا الجانبين من الجسم، والتوازن، وإمساك الكرة، والركض، والقفز، وما إلى ذلك، طريقة رائعة لزيادة نجاحهم في المجالات الأكاديمية. استخدام المهارات الحركية يطور قدرة جانبي أدمغتنا على العمل معًا وتحسين مهاراتنا البصرية. المهارات التي نحتاجها من أجل تعلم الحروف، وكتابة ونسخ الكلمات بكل سهولة، وتعلم القراءة.

ينمو الأطفال بمعدلات مختلفة. من أجل مساعدة جميع طلابنا على زيادة مهاراتهم الحركية، نقدم برنامجًا يمنح الطلاب المزيد من النشاطات الحركية.

نحتاج إلى بعض الآباء (أو الأجداد) المتقانين والمحبين للتطوع لتدريبهم ليصبحوا أولياء أمور مطوري المهارات الحركية. سوف يقوم المعالجين المهنيين في قطاعنا التعليمي بالعمل على تدريب المتطوعين. سيعمل أولياء الأمور المدربين على تطوير المهارات الحركية مع مجموعة تتألف من طالبين أو ثلاثة في كل مرة يقوم فيها طلاب الصف بالتناوب على العمل ضمن 7 مجموعات خلال مدة 45 دقيقة. نرغب في تطبيق هذا النشاط صباح أيام الأربعاء. لذا، سيكون من الرائع جداً أن كان لديكم ٤٥ دقيقة أسبوعيًا للتطوع في مدرستنا والاستمتاع بالعمل مع مجموعات صغيرة من الأطفال.

يرجى إعادة الجزء السفلي من هذه الرسالة إلى معلم الصف في موعد أقصاه يوم الجمعة، ٤ تشرين الأول / أكتوبر ٢٠١٩. نتوقع حالياً أن يتم عقد أول جلسة تدريبية يوم الأربعاء، ٩ تشرين الأول/ أكتوبر ٢٠١٩، من الساعة ٣٠: ١٠صباحًا وحتى ١٥: ١١صباحًا.

إذا كانت لديكم أي أسئلة، فلا تترددوا في الاتصال بمعلمي أطفالكم أو السيدة كاثي جالدس، على رقم الهاتف: 7017-827-313

شكراً لكم.

السيدة	السيدة كارين سلاك	س السيدة جول	السيدة كاسادو	السيدة جوليك	د. جوش تینان جالدس
		هذا القسم للمعلم/ة	الرجاء إعادة		
			أهالي المُدربين	ب بأن أصبح من الأ	نعم أر غ
		_ رقم الهاتف:			اسم ولي الأمر :
					معلم/ة الطالب/ة:
				· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	ملاحظات إضافية: